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     CITY OF WASHINGTON, ILLINOIS 
      City Council Agenda Communication 

 

 

 

Meeting Date: April 6, 2020 

 

Prepared By:  Ray Forsythe, City Administrator 

 

Agenda Item:  WACC, Inc. Deferred Payment Request 
 

Explanation:  I received a letter from Sherril West, President of the Washington Area Community 

Center Governing board for Five Points Washington on March 23, 2020.  The letter requests a deferral 

of the annual $50,000 payment to the City of Washington per the agreement which was due in March, 

due to the COVID-19 impact on the operations of the facility.  I have attached the letter for review. 

 

Fiscal Impact:  $50,000 deferred to a later date mutually agreed upon. 

 

Recommendation/ 

Committee Discussion Summary:  The City Administrator recommends a deferral until such time 

that the Governor lifts the stay-at-home order and allows the facility to reopen to the public. 

 

Action Requested:  Staff is requesting an authorization to defer the annual $50,000 payment from 

WACCG until such a time that the Governor lifts the stay-at-home order and allows the facility to 

reopen to the public.  

 

Additional Documentation: WACC letter 
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